with the new school year. Girls’ golf, tennis and volleyball are all getting started. Football is under
way as well. The same head coaches are returning this year.

The scoreboard is set to arrive in about 3 weeks. The sound system will have to be put on the back
burner for now. Student government is giving 2 $12K donation as a gift. The rest of the funds will
come from the stadium committee. The first home football game is September 16.

Presidents’ Report: Mr. Hansen kindly donated new wheels for the merchandise trailer. Soar days
are today and tomorrow. The Drive for Schools fundraiser is also starting which will be a great way
for parents to donate money for participation in sports.

DeAndre asked all in attendance at the mecting to invite 3 people to the next meeting, He would like
the goal of the Falcon Club to get three things done: 1. Purchase and install the new scorcboard. 2.
Follow through with the lights for the field. 3. Make a 5 year plan as to what the FC can accomplish
in those 5 years. DeAndre would also like to meet individually with members of the Falcon Club
team who have specific jobs to help with any changes or concerns.

Fundraisers: Dinner and 2 Movic is scheduled for September 10. Nancy 1s working on the details.
The movie we should show, the cost of the tuckets, the food to serve and other details were
discussed. Nancy and John Franich will try once again to get the bbq fixed in time for this fundruiser
and the first home football game.

Amanda 1s working on banners.

Todd mentioned that he received an email from the Rotary Club expressing their interest in helping
with some of our fundraising efforts.

Meeting adjourned 8:30 pm.
Next meeting: Sept. 14, 2022




